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We express our concern regarding reports of the possible use of chemical 
weapons in Sudan.  
  
Japan is paying close attention to the communications between the OPCW 
Technical Secretariat and the States Parties, as well as the response from Sudan. 
As a member of the Executive Council, Japan will continue to support the 
activities of the OPCW Technical Secretariat and expresses its full confidence in 
the Secretariat’s impartiality and professionalism.  
  
Japan underscores the importance of resolving the conflict through non-military 
means, with due consideration given to the voices of the Sudanese people. We 
call on all parties to act accordingly to achieve a sustainable peace in Sudan and 
bring an end to the ongoing humanitarian crisis.  


